
LITE
WILL YOU BE THERE?

The Executive is delighted 
to announce that the 
school have confirmed that 
our Annual Dinner can go 
ahead as planned on 
SATURDAY 9th OCTOBER.

But...that's only four weeks 
 away!!

So in order for us to make 
the critical decision 
whether to proceed we 
need an urgent show of 
hands.
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The format will, as usual, be 
a four-course meal and a 
brief speech from one of 
our number. We also hope to 
be able to include our 
traditional Intercourse 
Bingo.

The menu is still being 
finalised, as is the cost, but 
it is likely to be in the 
region of previous ticket 
prices.

So, if you'd like to attend...

please email your intention to:
pdstmoldboys@blueyonder.co.uk
by next Saturday (18th September) 
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